



Date: 15 Nov 2022



Dear KJS families,

In providing a safe and healthy learning environment for your child, it is important for every KJS family to report your child's RAT result and body temperature via VLE in our ESF app *every morning* before they come to school.

If your child feels unwell, please keep them home to rest and seek medical advice. According to the CHP guideline, any person has upper respiratory infection symptoms, fever, diarrhoea or vomiting should be refrained from school until they are recovered.

Please be reminded that we ask students who experience fevers, diarrhoea or vomiting should remain at home until 48 hours after their last episode.

Best regards,

Carmen Chan

School Health Professional

Kowloon Junior School

Tel: 3765 8781

